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June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Living Lab: Climate Action day at Churchill College, Cambridge University: Thursday 20 
June 2024 

 
I am pleased to invite your child to a ‘STEM Day’ at Churchill College, Cambridge University on 
Thursday 20 June. Students have been invited because of their exceptional progress and/or 
potential in Science this year. There are twelve places available and students will need to bring a 
notebook and pen with them to record information for each of the activities undertaken during the 
day. 
 
We shall travel by minibus leaving school from the Arundel Road site at 7:00am, returning at 
5:30pm when students will need to be collected. Dr Scorgie and Mr Southern will be the members 
of staff who will be attending the trip. 
 
The provisional outline for the visit is as follows: 
 
10:00-11:30 Arrival, activity and mini-lecture on climate-resilient communities 
11:30-12:00 Tour: West Cambridge and Churchill College 
12:00-12:45 Lunch at Churchill College (provided) 
12:45-1:15 Return to West Cambridge (walking) 
1:15-2:15        Team-building activity and mini-conference with engineers 
 
Lunch is provided by Churchill College; please complete information on ParentPay regarding any 
dietary allergies/requirements. Students may bring refreshments for the journeys (no glass 
bottles/containers or nuts please) and a small amount of money to purchase refreshments en-
route. 
 
Students will need to wear full school uniform, and also bring a coat as we will be touring parts of 
the university and city.  
 
The emergency contact number for this trip, out of school hours, is 07729 443629. 
 
If you consent to your child attending the trip please complete the consent form on ParentPay no 
later than Friday 14 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
K. Scorgie 
 
Dr. K Scorgie                   
STEM Lead  


